
Mortlake with East Sheen Team Ministry 

       All Saints, East Sheen 

                           www.allsaintschurch.org.uk  29th June 2025 

        Follow us on Twitter @allsaints_sheen 
 

Team Vicar:  Fr Alex Barrow  email: vicar.ases@gmail.com  Phone:  07494 218471 
 

TODAY SS PETER AND PAUL, APOSTLES 

          8.00 a.m.  Said Eucharist 

   10.00 a.m.  Sung Eucharist + Baptism 

   12.00 p.m.  The Late Service + Eucharist 

   2.00 -5.00 p.m. Private concert booking in church   
 

 

Monday 30th June  

9.15 a.m.  Morning Prayer 

6.00 p.m.  Evensong (online) 
 

Tuesday 1st July 

9.30 a.m. – 1.00 p.m. Organ tuning in church 

6.00 p.m.  Evensong (in church) 
 

Wednesday 2nd July   

12.00 – 4.00 p.m. Lighting engineers in church 

5.40 p.m.  Prayers for the Holy Land 

   6.00 p.m.  Evensong (in church) 

   6.45 – 7.30 p.m.  Banns meeting in church 
 

Thursday 3rd July  

   9.15 a.m.  Morning Prayer 

   10.00 a.m.  Said Eucharist 

   6.00 p.m.  Evensong (in church)  

   Evening:   Richmond Community Conversations, in church  
 

Friday 4th July 

6.00 p.m.  Evensong (online) 
 

Sunday 6th July  THE THIRD SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY 

          8.00 a.m.  Said Eucharist 

   10.00 a.m.  Sung Eucharist 

   12.00 p.m.  The Late Service 

   4.00 p.m. The Contemporary Service, 86 East Sheen Avenue 
 

Mission and Community Concern: Ripple Effect, working with poor families in rural Africa, 

teaching the skills they need to build new lives free from poverty and hunger, providing training, 

livestock, seeds and support, to restore hope and create stronger communities for the future. 

Parish/Wider Church Concern: The process for recruiting a permanent Office Administrator. 

We pray for Greg in his interim role, Anne Reeves and all who help with parish admin.  We pray for 

The Revd Bridget Shepherd, archdeacon designate of Wandsworth, who will be installed on 6th July 

at Southwark Cathedral.  

World / UK Concern: For peace and reconciliation in the Holy Land and Iran. For those displaced 

from their homes and separated from loved ones. Those held in detention and with unsettled status.  

Community: For the Holiday at Home team planning another week of activities. We pray for the 

congregations of the week-day morning and evening services across the parish at St Mary's, Christ 

Church and All Saints.   

The sick and those in need: Toby Zeegen, Mike Pattison, Tony Paterson, Joy Clarke, Alban Clarke.   

Those who have died 

 

http://www.allsaintschurch.org.uk/


Notices: Please send parish notices for all three churches' notice sheets to Anne Reeves by 

Wednesday lunch: anne_reeves@madasafish.com . Notices for All Saints only to Leslie Spatt by 

Wednesday lunchtime: les@lesliespatt.co.uk  
 

The Parish is seeking an Administrator. It is a varied job, with opportunities to meet 

people and to support the work of the three churches in this parish. If you are interested, 

please send a request for the job description and application form to Revd Jonathan Haynes - 

email:  vicar.cces@gmail.com.  Deadline for applications: Friday 4 July. 
 

St Mary's Churchyard Garden Party: Sunday, 29 June - 3.00pm - 5.00pm. Delicious 

homemade cakes, music from our talented band and chorus and, of course, sunshine. What 

better way of spending an enjoyable Sunday afternoon.  All welcome. 
 

Summer Recitals at Christ Church for one hour: Wednesdays at 12 noon. Free but 

donations welcome. 

Wednesday, 2 July:  Goncalo Caetano – solo guitar. 
 

Holy Trinity Richmond are currently looking for a Youth Pastor (0.6, with possibility of 

expanding to full time) to join their staff team. Please go to: htrichmond.org.uk/jobs for further 

details.   
 

Bishop Martin to run the Pennine Way - "This August, my faithful border collie Jem and I 

will be running 267 miles in ten days, running a marathon a day, for 10 days along the Pennine 

Way, sponsored by people in churches in the KEA to raise money for children’s education in 

Zimbabwe. If everyone in our churches each sponsored me £5, I would smash my fundraising 

target. The money raised will be used to build schools like the brand-new St Cecilia’s School in 

Lupane, still under construction, but already offering an education to local children.  If you 

would like to donate please go to JustGiving Bishop Martin Pennine Way.  THANK YOU for 

prayerful support".  
    
50 years of the Team Ministry celebrating our beautiful parish: whether you live, work, are 

educated in or worship here, you're invited to a service of thanksgiving and celebration led by 

the Bishop of Southwark on Sunday 5th October at 3.30pm at Christ Church followed by 

refreshments. If you would like to share any photos from 1975 - 2025 please contact the Parish 

Office.   
 

Holiday at Home – 28th July to 1st August.  Come and enjoy a week of activities at All 

Saints Church at this year's Holiday at Home. The theme will be 'All Aboard’ to celebrate the 

200th anniversary of the birth of the modern railway in the UK. Booking forms available at the 

back of church.  If you are planning to attend have you returned your completed form?  If not 

would be appreciated if you could return by Tuesday please. 
 

Church Commissioners announce major investment in local churches and parish 

clergy as £1.6bn three-year national spending plans unveiled, find out more by watching the 

short video via the link: Major investment in local churches and parish clergy as £1.6bn three-

year national spending plans unveiled | The Church of England  
 

Choir Sunday falls on 13 July this year - do join us as we give thanks for the choir's ministry at 

All Saints and hear some wonderful music!  
 

Temple Sheen Road house group will meet on Monday, 14 July - 11.00am – 12.30pm  

when we will explore Dr Claire Gilbert’s book I Julian, about Julian of Norwich.   Contact for 

more information - russenbergerjudith@gmail.com 
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